
 
Good Hope Primary School cum Kindergarten (Primary Section) 

Application Guideline for Admission to Primary Two to Primary Five 
(For 2024 – 2025 School Year) 

 
Please follow the procedure below if you wish to apply for a place for your daughter: 
 
1. Fill out the Online Application Form. Deadline for submission: By 4:00p.m. on Friday, 31 May 2024. 
 
2. Submit the completed Application Form, as follows: 

- The completed form, together with the required documents, should be submitted to the school BY POST. 
Mailing address of the school: 383 Jat’s Incline, Kowloon. (Please state “Application for Primary Two to 
Primary Five” on the envelope.) 

- We do NOT accept any portfolio of the applicant or reference letters of any kind. 
- Do NOT submit any form or document in file folders. 
- Do NOT submit the Application Form and the required documents IN PERSON. 
- Deadline for submission: Tuesday, 4 June 2024. 

 
Documents required: 
(i)  The printed and signed Application Form 
(ii)  A photo of the applicant in school uniform affixed to the printed Application Form 
(iii) Copies of all the supporting documents (please write the application number on the top right corner of 

each document), including: 
- Birth Certificate 
- Baptismal Certificate (for the Roman Catholic applicants only) 
- School Report Card of 2022-2023 and 2023-2024 School Year 
- Records of attendance of extra-curricular activities (Maximum of 5) 
- Certificate of awards obtained (Maximum of 5) 
 

(iv) ONE self-addressed stamped envelope (9”x4”, with a HK$2.2 stamp) 
 

3. Applicants will be asked to sit for a written assessment, as follows:  
Date: Tuesday, 25th June 2024 
Time: 7:45a.m. to 11:45a.m. 
Remarks: 
 

(1) Please bring HK$100 in cash for an application fee. You have to submit it when doing the 
registration.  

(2) No make-up assessment will be arranged for absentees. 
(3) Requests to reschedule the assessment for the applicant will NOT be entertained. 
(4) If a typhoon signal No. 8 or a Rainstorm Warning (Red or Black) is in force before 

6:30a.m., the examination will be postponed to Friday, 28th June 2024 ( 1:45p.m. to 
5:45p.m.). 

 
4. After the duly completed forms and documents have been reviewed, the school will contact the successful 

applicants by phone if your daughter is offered a school place. Please note that if you do not hear from us by 
the end of August 2024, you may assume that your daughter’s application has been unsuccessful. 
 

5. Information collected from an applicant will be used ONLY in relation to the application for admission. Such 
information will be disposed of at the conclusion of the admission exercise.    
 

6. Should you have any question on the above procedure, please feel free to call us at 2327 5294. 
 


